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Primary 2 Class


Miss Ashley Hair has been appointed and started this week in Primary 2.  We welcome her to St Ninian’s.  Many thanks to Ms Milligan and Mrs Pole for covering the class.  


Ms Milligan will be in St Ninian’s every Wednesday supporting classes in their Attainment projects.





Brew and a Biscuit


Following on from the success of Tea and Toast in the Nursery and Pr.1 we would like to extend this through the school.





We would like to invite parents/carers with children in Pr2-7 to meet with at least two members of the management team on Wednesday 4th October 9.00. This is an informal meeting to discuss ideas or answer questions regarding the school. To give us an idea of people interested in attending please complete the pro forma overleaf and return to the office.  We look forward to meeting with you.








Allergies/Medication





We now have several children with very severe NUT allergies which means this school remains a completely nut free zone.





Please be aware of the food you give your child for snack and packed lunches as even the smell of nuts have serious consequences for these children.





A reminder of the message sent out by Mrs Storey regarding medication including inhalers.  Paperwork MUST be completed for all medication or it cannot be administered by the school.  Forms are available from the office or phone and we will put one in your child’s bag.











Important Dates


Sept


26th	P7 visit to Jupiter Artland


28th	3.10 Parent Council EGM


29th	P2/3 assembly


Oct


2nd	Rag Bag Collection


3rd	P7 visit to new school site


4th	P7 Operation Safety


	9.00 Brew and Biscuit (see above)


5th	5-8pm Learning Conversations


6th	P5 Assembly


9th	School Photographs


10th	P6 visit to new school site


3.30-6.30 Learning Conversations


11th	School Group Photographs


13th	P2 Assembly


16th – 27th incl. October Holidays


31st	Flu Immunisations


P5 visit to new school site





Learning Conversations





Letters for the Learning Conversations (previously Parents Evening) have been issued.  Dates are Thursday 5th October 5-8pm and Tuesday 10th October 3.30-6.30pm.  If you wish an appointment please return as soon as possible.  If you require another letter please contact the office.  Remember we encourage you to bring your child with you for these conversations.





P7 Trip – CSI in Wigtown


Primary 7 pupils recently visited Wigtown Science Festival to take part in a Crime Scene Investigation; exploring how science can help solve crimes and mysteries. The children represented our school fantastically well and demonstrated respect and responsibility through-out the morning. We took fingerprints, analysed soil samples and used facial recognition technology to create images of suspects. It was an excellent opportunity to explore science in the world of work. Some pupils are now considering a science based career! 








New School Update  


At last we have been able to arrange for all classes to have a visit down to the new school site. Pr.6&7 will visit before the October holidays and the rest of the school on various dates before the Christmas holidays.  Please see some dates below. 








Wet mornings





If the weather is very poor on a school morning, pupils are brought in from 8.45 onwards.  They come into the school hall where they sit in their classes and are supervised by staff. 


 It is not necessary for parents to stay but, if you choose to, please leave the hall sharply when the bell rings so we can move the children without causing a crush.











Shared Endings


We hope that those parents who managed to join us on Friday 1st September enjoyed the experience.  The pupils certainly enjoyed sharing their learning and what they were currently doing in class.  Our next Shared Ending will be Wednesday 22nd November.  Reminders will come nearer the time 





Yellow Letters





If any letters come home in future on yellow paper this means they MUST be returned to school as soon as possible. 


 Thank you for your co-operation





Beat the Street


It has been great to hear the children sharing their stories of engaging in the above local initiative.  This project runs until the October holidays so there is plenty of time for more points to be gained.  Remember there are prizes for individuals and families throughout the project.





Brew and Biscuit





I am interested in attending the meeting on 4th October �


I am unable to attend on 4th October but would be interested in attending at another time. 


�





NAME:





CHILD’S NAME:





Email address





Name:








Email Address:








Child’s Name & Class:











To receive the school Newsletter by email, please cut out and return to school office as soon as possible. Thank you
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